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August 8, 2022 
 
Mr. Kyle Harms 
Office of the Treasurer 
LOCAL 
 
RE:  Contingent Fund Loan – South Central Iowa Landfill Agency (SCILA) 
 
Dear Mr. Harms: 
 
 

The Executive Council, in their meeting on today’s date, approved the Contingency Fund Loan Request 
for the South Central Iowa Landfill  Agency (SCILA). This loan was approved for $1,000,000.00 and will be 
prorated not to exceed twenty (20) years. 
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Victoria Newton 
Executive Secretary 

 
cc: John Benson, Iowa Homeland Security and Emergency Management 
 Dennis Harper, Iowa Homeland Security and Emergency Management 
 Bonnie Rieder, Iowa Homeland Security and Emergency Management 
 Linda Leto, Department of Management 
 Diane Fitch, South Central Iowa Landfill Agency  
 Marcia Beeler, South Central Iowa Landfill Agency   
  
  
    
  


